
Monthly Prayer 

The children will 
practice the following 
prayer throughout  
November: 
 

For home and food and 
friends and fun.  Thank 
you God for everyone. 

Happy Birthday 

The following child is 
celebrating their 
birthday this month:  
Gemma Moore (11/23) 
Happy Birthday! 

We hope that you are all 
enjoying your HiMama 
parent experience. The 
daily schedule is located 
on your parent app. The 
schedule is color coded 
for each child you have 
enrolled in the program. 
The monthly newsletter 
is attached to the first 
day of each month on 
the calendar or schedule 
for your reference. Also, 
you may set your 
payment processing 
feature to Auto Pay.  
You may always drop a 
cash or check payment 
off with one of the 
teachers. Please keep us 
posted if you are having 
difficulties with the 
HiMama app.  

Curriculum 
We are introducing the 
letters H through J and 
the sounds and zoophonic 
movements associated 
with the letters.  In 
addition, we will review 
letters G through I later 
in the month. The 
children will also explore 
units on Fall / Autumn, 
Thanksgiving, and 
Community Helpers. In 
addition, we are 
supporting their 
knowledge of the letter 
Hh by observing Hat Day 
on Thursday, November 
3rd and Friday, 
November 4th. Send your 
child to preschool with 
their favorite hat! Please 
label! 

Thanksgiving Feast 
We will once again 
celebrate our Feast day 
on Wed, November 16th 
and Thu, November 17th. 
Please look for a sign up 
sheet after Nov 1st.  We 
request each family to 
sign up for one item per 
child to contribute to our 
Feast.  If your child 
attends five days, please 
sign up for both feasts.  
Adult family and 

special relatives who 
have completed the Safe 
Environment process are 
welcome and encouraged 
to join us! 

Pre-K  
The Pre-K children are 
continuing to work on 
writing and one-to-one 
correspondence.  In 
preparation of the  
Thanksgiving holiday, 
the children will be 
watching Charlie 
Brown’s Thanksgiving 
followed by a simple 
celebration. 
 
The Pre-K children are 
closing out the preschool 
advent program this year.  
The program will be held 
on Wednesday, 
December 14th at 11:00 
am.  We are asking Pre-K 
parents to donate items 
from the Dollar Tree.  
Please look for a flyer 
with additional 
information.    Speak 
with Miss Danielle if you 
can help. 
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• Winter Fundraiser Ends: 
10/30 

• Faboolous  Halloween: 10/31 

• Halloween: 10/31 Be Safe! 

• Hat Day: 11/3, 11/4 

• Early Dismissal: 11/9 
    (NO PRE-K on Early Dismissal)  

• No School: 11/11  for 
Veteran’s Day 

• Feast Day: 11/16, 11/17 

• Book Orders Due: 10/18 

• No School (Thanksgiving 
Break): 11/21 through 11/25 

• Preschool Advent Program: 
12/14 @ 11:00 am 
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Books  

Your Scholastic book order will be 
due November 18th. We are offering 
both November and December book 
orders at once in order to receive the 
holiday books before Christmas. 
Thank you to all the families who 
participated in our Scholastic 
program last month.  You enabled us 
to earn extra bonus points that 
purchased additional books for our 
classroom.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Traditions 

Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

Morning Offering 
Dear Lord, I do not know what 
will happen to me today.  I only 

know that nothing will happen that 
was not foreseen by You, and 

directed to my greater good from 
all eternity.  I adore Your holy and 
unfathomable plans, and submit to 
them with all my heart for love of 

You, the Pope, and the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary. Amen 

 

 

Winter Fundraiser 

Thank you to all the families who 
graciously participated in our 
second fundraiser of the 
preschool year.  This fundraiser 
will run through October 30th. 
The expectation for each family 
is $150.00 total product sales.  

Please continue to share the 
fundraiser with your families and 
friends. We rely heavily on 
fundraising and appreciate the 
generosity of our families! Please 
contact Miss Shannon if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

The fundraiser fee for not 
participating is $150.00. 

 

Thank you for supporting  

Annunciation Preschool  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Early Dismissal 
Please note that Wednesday, 
November 9th is an Early 
Dismissal Day. Remember that all 
children need to be picked up by 
11:30 and there will be no Pre-K 
class on early dismissal days.  
 

No School 

There is no school on Friday, 
November 11th in observance of 
Veteran’s Day. There is also no 
school Monday, November 21st 
through Friday, November 25th 
due to our Thanksgiving break. 
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Coats/Gloves/Hats 
The temperature outside is going 
to start dropping. Licensing 
requires that we provide a certain 
percentage of our day outside.  In 
order for us to comply with 
licensing, we are asking you to 
send your child to school in 
clothing that is appropriate to play 
outside. Warm coats, hats, and 
gloves or mittens are needed to 
keep them warm in the inclement 
weather.  Please label them with 
your child’s name. Thank you for 
your help! 
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